
We are looking for parents in 
Northern Ireland who have a 
child aged between 5 and 11 
years to help us with survey 
about children’s spare time.  

The Northern 
Ireland Children’s 
Spare Time Project



The project involves the child’s main 
caregiver completing an online survey 
about what their child usually does in 
their spare time, their child’s wellbeing, 
their wellbeing and their feelings about 
play. Parents will then be asked to 
complete the questionnaire again in  
one year.  

The survey takes around 20-30 minutes 
to complete. 

The first 400 parents to complete the 
survey will be given a £10 voucher for 
their time. 

To find out more about taking part visit:
https://childresearch.online/NI
 
Or contact 
Dr Helen Dodd
h.f.dodd@reading.ac.uk 

+44 (0) 118 378 6221
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